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Evaluation

Gemini Observatory has received a generous donation of Galileoscopes through the Ric and Jean Edelman Foundation and the Astronomical Society of the Pacific.  We would like to report back to them with information on who received the Galileoscopes and how were they used.   If you would, please, fill out this evaluation form and return it to Janice Harvey, jharvey@gemini.edu, we would sincerely appreciate it.
Please let us know how you have used/extended this material.

Number of Public or Personal occasions:    
How many people attended the event?

What were the ages of your participants?  
Did you use any material from the lesson plans?  
Did you give away telescopes and if so, how many?

Future Plans:

Comments:
